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09/07/2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Last Day of School Picnic 
 

 
On our final day of school this year (Friday 18th July), we are going to have a picnic lunch. Every year group 
from reception to year 5 will bring in a packed lunch and eat together with their class on the school field. It 
will be a lovely opportunity for all the children and staff to spend time together. 
 
If your child usually receives Free School Meals and you would like a packed lunch provided by the school, 
it is essential that you return the reply slip below by Monday 7th July. 
 
 
Don’t forget, school finishes at 2:00pm on Friday the 18th July. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Struthers 

Headteacher  
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Last Day of School Picnic  

 
My child requires a school packed lunch for the “Last Day of School Picnic,” on Friday 18th July. 
 
 
Child’s name: _____________________   Class: _____________________ 
 
 

(Only complete the reply slip if your child does require a school packed lunch) 
 
 

Please return no later than Monday 7th July 
 

mailto:school%20admin@newdelavalprimary.co.uk
http://www.newdelavalprimary.northumberland.sch.uk/


 


